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Message from CEMEX’s SVP of Human Resources 

As we approach the end of the year, most of you are surely considering the importance 

of gathering with your teams to recap the year and celebrate the occasion.  While we 

must take advantage of the holidays to celebrate together with our teams, we must do 

so consistently observing our Behaviors That Save Lives.  COVID-19 remains a major 

threat, and your role in leading by example is critical to continue protecting our teams 

and families.  

Please consider the following guidelines for any CEMEX holiday team gathering: 

• Do not organize or participate in any in-person gathering. 

• Encourage virtual gatherings with your team. 

• Leverage Microsoft Teams to host these gatherings. You may also use it for 

personal events.  

While these guidelines are intended for CEMEX gatherings, they are just as relevant for 

any other personal event.  

Let’s properly celebrate the holidays with our teams. 

Stay safe.  

Alberto Luis De Armas 
 

Support for Health, Safety & Wellbeing at CEMEX 
 
2020 has been a difficult year for all of us. No one could have 
predicted the effect of the Coronavirus pandemic and how it would 
change our lives. In particular, many have experienced an impact on 
their mental health.   
 
CEMEX UK strives to support all aspects of everyone’s health, safety 
and wellbeing, including mental health. This year the business has 
coordinated a number of resources to help staff, while the Employee 
Assistance Programme is available 24/7 to provide advice and 
assistance on a broad range of subjects. 
 
We have created a poster for you to use in your workplace to remind 
people that there is help available if they are feeling the strain or want 
some advice – either for yourself or someone else you know. The 
poster is attached, or can be downloaded here.  

 

http://www.cemexuknews.co.uk/downloads/?did=1224

